
 

Unicorn Announcement - John McClure 
 
"It is with great sadness that we announce that John McClure, a senior fund manager at 
Unicorn Asset Management, passed away at the weekend." reports Colin Howell, Unicorn's 
Chairman.  
  
"John was an intelligent investor, a committed and dedicated member of our team and a 
very good friend. We will all miss him dearly and our thoughts are with his family at this sad 
time." 
 
Paul Harwood, Unicorn's Investment Committee Chairman says "Unicorn Asset Management 
has always followed a team based approach to investment management.  We all believe this 
is a key reason behind our funds’ consistent outperformance. Unicorn’s team consists of five 
investment professionals, with over 100 years’ of combined experience. The team continues 
to be responsible for overseeing the management of all our funds. 
 
Both Simon and Fraser have worked closely with John on these funds, sharing in his 
expertise, since 2008. 
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